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Comments: Thank you for accepting public comment.

 

I would like to stress that cabins do not belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its

policy unchanged and phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to

persist in Wilderness, and to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

 

Not only are cabins not a natural feature of Wildnerness, allowing them to stay in our national forests sets a

dangerous precedent. These are unauthorized cabins.  They do not belong in the first place! The cabins are also

fire hazards.

 

Thank you for taking the time to read my comments.


